
 Happy 
Birthday! 

 

20 Samuel Haney 

24 Holly Devlin 

25 Diane Gabioud 
 

Missed Last Week: 

14 Liz Dedloff 

December 19, 2010 

Please Pray for This Week’s Events: 

Sunday:  

Music Practice 9:30 am 

Sunday School for all ages 10:00 am 

Morning Service  11:00 am 

Nursery: Renae Garland, Jessica Hall 

Ushers:  Ty Worden, Ken Beebe, Don Golabek, John Czech 

Choir Practice 5:00 pm 

Training Hour 5:30 pm  

Men’s Meeting  " 

Ladies’ Meeting   " 

Baptist Boys Battalion " 

Gracious Girls " 

Toddler Class " 

Choir Practice 6:00 pm 

Evening Service 6:30 pm 

Nursery: Sharon Ravert, Amanda Williams  

Ushers: Ken Beebe, Brian Polakiewicz, Don Golabek 
 

Monday: 

Homeschooler’s Christmas Party 12:00 pm 

Hopevale Ministry 5:45 pm 
 

Tuesday: 

Ladies Visitation 11:00 am 

Gowanda Prison Ministry 7:00 pm 

Bible Institute Finals  7:00 pm 

All work texts, GLA’s and tests are due. 
 

Wednesday: 

Christmas Candlelight Service  7:00 pm 

Please bring refreshments to share. See back cover for more info. 

Nursery: Cindy Hobbins, Rebekah Kohl  

Ushers: John Czech, Henry Moore, Terry Benkelman 
 

Thursday: 

Evans Chapel - Cookie/Sweets Exchange 7:00 pm 

 

Saturday: 

Merry Christmas!    

Next Sunday am: 11am Service only! 

Nursery: Pam & Grace Golabek 

Ushers:  Andy Allen, Brian Polakiewicz, Don Golabek, Rick Vespa 

Faith Bible Baptis t  Church  

8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057 

 716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com 

 

Anniversary 
 

19 Dan & Kathy  
 Priore 

December Events 
26, Sunday - Morning Services only:                                  

Chapel, 9:30am & breakfast to follow.   

Church, 11am. No Sunday School, Bus Ministry,     

 or Jr  Church (ages 7-13) 
 

28-30, Tuesday-Thursday - Teen Winter Camp, 

Sinclairville, NY. $50 per teen. 

 Begins January 7th at the Evans Chapel. This is an intense  
 discipleship ministry to help functional addicts overcome 

addictions of all kinds. Mike & Jayne Gannon are going to get it started in 
Friday nights. See them for more info. Start praying for this ministry now!  

We thank God for the job Amy Spiller has done in 
overseeing the Nursery Ministry. We want a new lady to 
oversee this ministry each year. If you attend all the 
services and would like to help, see Pastor Kohl soon. 

Ladies, have you done anything  

nice for your Secret Sister lately? 

God is good! God is great! 
Thank Him now, you should not wait. 
His Son was born on Christmas Day 
To wash our sins and sorrows away. 
 

Born a humble man, the human steps to walk 
Born a humble man, to talk God’s willful talk. 
Pay attention carefully to what you should hear, 
For in His Word He’ll tell you there is no need to fear. 
 

Do unto others as you would have done to you 
Be of good  faith, even if you affect only a few. 
There will be hills and valleys on life’s road, 
But if you believe, God will help carry the load. 
 

So on this Christmas, for you and yours we pray. 
Thanks be to God for His Son! We are saved! 

A
 C

hr
ist

ma
s P

oe
m 

B
y

 a
 F

ar
m

er
 P

o
et

, f
ro

m
 L

a
w

to
n

s,
 N

Y
 

Happy 

Don’t forget to pray for your missionary! 



Christmas  

Candlelight  

Service 

You are invited to the . . . 

At the 
 

Faith Bible Baptist Church 
8688 S. Main St 
Eden, NY 14057 

 Christmas Message 

 Special Music 

 Christmas Story (read by Candlelight) 

 Refreshments to follow 

 No charge!  

 Nursery (0-36 mos.) No Children’s Program 

 

Wednesday, December 22, 7pm 


